
From: Annie Walsh  
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 3:09 PM 
To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dundas Place - Temporay Bicycle Lanes 
 
Hello, 
          

I am STRONGLY IN FAVOUR of bi-directional protected cycling lanes!!!! A 
painted line on either side of the road does NOTHING to protect cyclists from speeding 
motorists who very often totally ignore the painted lane lines. I am perplexed that the 
City committee and planners would have opted for this choice. It is a poor choice, 
indeed. I am a near year-‘round cyclist (I do not drive), and I speak from long 
experience. The bi-directional PROTECTED CYCLING LANES are used throughout 
Montreal, to the great benefit of safe cycling and good motor vehicle traffic flow. 
 
          Annie Walsh 
 


